June 2014 Vi“age Voice

Ladies Water Aerobics

Please Join Us!

The Village

Annual Summer

Party

Please plan to join with your Village neighbors on

hello summer
—

Friday, June 27th 6-7:30pm at the Pool.
Chicken dinner catered by Meir’s.
Please plan to be there.

RSVP to Bob Dannels or M&M Management.

BYOC (bring your own chair)

MW&F@ 9:30 am

East vehicle gate repair cost Association
approx. $1300.

Please Do Not Push on Gates with your vehicle.

Please send your email address

:
« to jalinezoun@msn.com then | can email newsletter
:

to you or newsletter is posted on Village website.
This is the last month for hand delivery. .
:

Please, Curb and Leash your pets.

Reminder of Pool & Hot Tub Rules

e Pool & Hot Tub open daily 10am to 10pm .

e No lifeguard on duty. Swimming is at your own

risk and diving is prohibited.

o Children under the age of 14 are not allowed to

use the pool without adult resident at pool at all

times.
e Hot tub is for use by those 14 years of age & older.

e For safety and security, especially for children, be
sure to close the gate securely when entering or
leaving the pool. This also secures against unau-

thorized use.
e Guests should be accompanied by an adult resident.
e No food, glass or pets in the pool deck area.

e (Owner Gate key card required for entrance to

pool.

Lawn watering schedule is Tues night

and Friday night. Please Be Water Wise!

We are still working on updating gang mail boxes.

HOA Board Officers

See the new Village website at

http://thevillage-hoa.com

Next Board Meeting
June 17th at 6pm
Office of M&M Management

Homeowners are always welcome.

Bob Dannels, President

Architectural Committee

Tina Jensen, Treasurer

Newsletter

801.567.1505 dannels7@aol.com

Sandee Brewer, Vice Pres. &

801.255.2720 sandeeann@me.com
801.572.9327 lovinfishin@comcast.net

Jaline Zoun, Secretary &

801.450.3700 jalinezoun@msn.com

Pete Vistaunet, Architectural Committee

801-878-7178 vistaunet|3@gmail.com




